92 Franklin Street - 4th Floor

ERie COUNTY LEGISLATURE
Buffalo, New York 14202

June 12, 2018

Hon. Stefan I. Mychajliw
Erie County Comptroller

95 Franklin Street, 11™ Floor
Buffalo, New York 14202

Dear Comptroller Mychajliw:

I am writing to request that your office conduct an analysis of the feasibility of merging
the Erie County Water Authority into Erie County government as provided for in Section 1053
of the Public Authorities Law concerning the “Erie County Water Authority Act.”

Specifically, given the actions of Water Authority management over the past several
years, and the findings of the New York State Authorities Budget Office in their recent review, it
is past time to act. To that end, analysis and data from your office would help lend itself to
legislative action at the county and state levels.

I look forward to your favorable reply.
Sincerely,

[Ftzn (5 Buka

Patrick Burke
Erie County Legislator
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